PHILADEILPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET
P.O.BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA. PA 19101

(215) 841-4000

October 21, 1981

Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations

! 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission | U 10 1
Washington, DC 20555 €7 wes BN
\ ' u‘\Lf

Dear Director: T —r

Enclosed are revisions to pages 90 and 91 of
the Reactor Containment Building Integrated Leak Rate
Test Report, dated April 4, 1977.

The revisions, indicated by a vertical bar in
the margin, are as follows:

1) Page 90 - the September 14, 1975 test
data for penetrations N231 A & B was not
included in the report.

2) Page >! = the test on MSIV 80B was
incorrecily reported as taking place on
December 2%, 1976, The correct data
should be December 26, 1976 with 282 SCCM
leakage.
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These page changes are being submitted to
closeout an open item,

Very truly yours,

W Yl —

W. M. Alden
Engineer-in-Charge
Nuclear Section
Generation Division

cc: Mr, R, C., Haynes, Director
Region I
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. Norman Haller

Office of Management and Program Analysis
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wasuington, DC 20555

Mr. K. Cowgill
Resident Inspector



